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Search for Missing Driver 
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Case #: SO2257712         608-757-7944 
 
On November 19, 2022, around 2:20 a.m., the Wisconsin State Patrol attempted to stop 
a vehicle for speeding. The driver, later identified as Christopher R. Miller, crashed into a 
traffic light in Janesville and continued driving until the vehicle became disabled on 
Interstate 39/90 near Avalon Road. At that time, Miller exited the vehicle and fled on foot 
and to our knowledge has not been seen or heard from since. 
 
On November 21, 2022, the Sheriff’s Office received information from Miller’s family that 
they have not had contact with Miller since the incident and that he could be missing. 
After receiving this information, the Sheriff’s Office in collaboration with the Wisconsin 
State Patrol and the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources started searching the 
area for Miller. After an extensive search of the area, including fixed-winged airplanes, 
drones, UTVs/ATVs, and personnel searching on foot, Miller has still not been located. If 
you have any information on the whereabouts of Miller, please call the Rock County 911 
Communications Center non-emergency line: 608-757-2244. 
 

 
Name:  Christopher R. Miller 
Age:   27 years old 
Sex:  Male 
Height:   6’00” 
Weight:   178 lbs. 
Hair:   Black 
Eyes:   Brown 
Clothing:   Last Seen Wearing Black Sweatshirt 
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